
1

Crystal Card

From: Office of Commissioner Balbis
Sent: Tuesday, April 15, 2014 11:51 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: 130290-EI Staff Recommendation & Agenda Date

Please place the email below in docket correspondence consumers and their representatives in Docket No. 130290-
EI. 

Thank you, 

Cristina 
 
 
From: Brian J. Ricca [mailto:brianricca@yahoo.com]
Sent: Friday, April 11, 2014 11:44 AM 
To: Office of Commissioner Balbis 
Subject: 130290-EI Staff Recommendation & Agenda Date 

Mr. Balbis, 

Thanks for asking a question at the hearing on my behalf. I just wanted to let you know that I have been pleading for reviews 
for at least six months. FPSC employees told me six months ago that they would look into any fast -track options available. 
Please keep in mind that every day without an option for electricity is a serious concern for me, and my ability to protect the
home. I hope that the FPSC will be able to offer me more timely relief in this matter. I am extremely confident that electric 
service has been denied to my home in a reasonable manner. 

Brian J. Ricca 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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